
Recently, Larry and Brenda Nelson,
both Rotarians in the club of Mountain
Home, received their Level
Three "Major Donor" pins. In January
2011, the Nelsons offered a matching-
point challenge to other members of
their club.

For those who would like to become Paul Harris Fellows

by donating $500 to the Rotary Foundation over the

course of the next 5 years, the Nelsons would match their

gifts with 500 of their own points. 26 members have

accepted the challenge as of April 1 - and 4 members

have already paid their $500 and

have received their PHF pins! Several are using the

matching points to add to their personal giving levels or

to make someone else a PHF.

The goal of the entire challenge is to encourage

Rotarians to get in the habit of making annual gifts to

TRF.


